THE REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF NIAGARA
NIAGARA REGION 50TH ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE
MINUTES

NRAC 1-2019
Tuesday, December 10, 2019
Campbell East (CE) 102
Niagara Region Headquarters, Campbell East
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, Thorold, ON

The meeting of the Niagara Region 50th Anniversary Committee scheduled to be
held at 10:00 a.m. in Room CE 102, Regional Headquarters, 1815 Sir Isaac
Brock Way, Thorold, Ontario, on Tuesday, December 10, 2019, was cancelled
due to a confirmed lack of quorum.

The meeting was cancelled following the publication of an agenda for the
meeting.

The next meeting date is to be determined.

Ann-Marie Norio
Regional Clerk



